
 Summer has come to an end and Fall is here--What a 
whirl wind of summer and I can hardly believe that it is just 
about over. Hopefully, everyone has had an exciting summer 
and traveled far and close and visited the clubs and islands 
that you wanted to see and enjoy.  

 The Commodore balls will be starting up again so I 
will report on those in the next newsletter as there will be 5-
6 that Mike and I will be attending. The Color Cruise will be 
October 3rd starting at BVYC and travelling up and down 
the Maumee river to the other clubs. If you have not been on 
one please come out and join in as it is a lot of fun and you 
will meet a lot of nice people along the way. Please ask 
around if you need a ride--- as I am  sure someone would be 
glad to take you along if you have never been on our color 
cruise.  

 Make sure you come out on October 14th to the regular 
meeting to vote on your upcoming officers and trustees. 
These men and women are here to work for you and support 
you and keep BVYC in compliance with our constitution. 
You, as BVYC members, vote them into the position they 
are in and if you want a change in any of the areas come out 
and vote the best man or woman into office.  

Till next month, 

Colleen Cashman 

Commodore 
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Up Coming Events 

Color Cruise 

Kabob Dinner 

Commodore 

Fundraiser 

Halloween Party 
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Report from the Vice Commodore 

 Hello all, I hope you all had a fun summer this year. It’s get-
ting to that time were we have to wrap it up for another season.  
Erin and I had a great summer. This year we were able to make it to 
the last poker run; it was a good weekend for it.  There are very few 
good warm days left, so let’s make the best out of this year’s boat-
ing season. 

To Move on, I would like to thank Keith Hymore for the Car Show 
at the regatta on Saturday. Keith was diligent in his efforts to pro-
mote this car show. Please give Keith a pat on the back for arrang-
ing this show during Bay View’s busiest weekend.   

In a side note, if there is a problem at the club that needs to be addressed, I would 
like to remind everyone to please discuss it with that particular committee chairman 
in charge. Please refer to the club’s bi-laws for each chairman’s responsibility. Feel 
free to ask me about membership issues you may have 

To end, we are in the process of recruiting 6 new members Jennifer Belt,and Kevin 
Kreft had been voted in and 4 are in reading process. I would like to give Craig 
Timms and his family a good fair well he resigned recently due to moving. Are cur-
rent member totals are 218 Active and 96 Social. 

 

That’s all for now  

V/C Doug Lalonde 

  

Vice Commodore 
Douglas LaLonde 

Join us for a Halloween Party on 
October 31st. Prizes for best costume. 

Winter storage slips are due in by September 1st. 
Please be diligent to assist with the haul out 
schedule. 

If you have not picked your new membership cards 
and door cards please contact either Doug Lalonde 
or Tony Blank to schedule a time to get your cards.  
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It’s that time of year and once again I am sad to see summer 
coming to an end and boats coming out of the water. But 
don’t let that stop you from coming out to the club.  Coming 
up in the next couple months I am working on a Halloween 
pig roast, and a few other dinner and entertainment. So keep 
an eye out for more info to come.  If anyone has any other 
ideas for parties please let me know.  I am always open to new 
ideas.  

I would also like to remind members that when shrink wrap-
ping your boats to adhere to BVYC Shrink wrap rules, listed 

in the constitution, and also remember that all temporary pilings (dock poles) 
shall be detached from the dock by November 15th.   

Until Next Time 

Your Rear, 

Tony Blank 
ronski08@gmail.com 
419-574-2674 

Rear Commodore 
Anthony Blank 



BVYC’s Children’s Day 

 

During the late 1950’s and 60’s, Bay View generously hosted 
many orphans and disabled children from the Miami 
Children’s Home and Sunshine Children’s home for an 
annual outing.  

On August 4
th
 1962, one hundred forty four children, fifteen 

caregivers, and eight nuns, came by bus for their visit to 
BVYC. Twenty seven member’s boats were volunteered and 
small groups of 5 or 6 kids were brought aboard each boat 
for a several hour ride on the river. Afterwards, five members 
of the Ladies Auxiliary hosted a luncheon of hot dogs and 
soft drinks, and each child was given a small gift. Rollie 
Smith and Doc Stewart provided music on the banjo and 
percussion as entertainment before they boarded the busses 
to head home. Many other members helped as crew 
members and ground crew to make this a very heartwarming 
and fun filled event. 

Unfortunately, after many successful years, several incidents 
involving inappropriate behavior by some of the children 
while on board the boats caused this annual event to be 
cancelled. 

 

HELP!  I am looking for old Bay Views from 2005. One of our 
old members had written up a detailed history that year as 
part of our centennial. I have part 2 from the September 
issue. If you can help, please call me at 419-729-4094. 
Thanks!  

 

Jim Byrne, BVYC Historian 



HOMECOMING THANK YOU 

 

As chairman of our 2015 Bay View Homecoming I have been 
receiving a lot of congratulations on a job well done. For that, I 
thank you. However I am only one person, and will not take full 
credit. 

Without the support of my committee chairmen, and the efforts 
of our members who signed up to work, Homecoming would not 
have been a success. Countless hours by many individuals were 
needed to make this happen. For that I would like to 
acknowledge the following individuals who chaired  

committees for their support in helping me: Keith Hymore 
,Accounting; Ken Alexander , Admissions; Doug Berry, Bar 
Runners; Mike Collins , Beer; Linda Gaertner, Chicken Dinners; 
Greg Snyir & Mark Gensler , Docking; Chuck White , Security. 

                I owe special thank you’s to a few more chairmen who 
went above and beyond their call of duty. Doug Wherry, 
Electrical;  I cannot thank you enough for the hours you put in 
prior and during to make this happen. Blaine Wagner, Outdoor 
Grill; Never a moment that I didn’t see your crew and especially 
Austin, Josh & Matt standing there waiting to satisfy another 
customer. Great job boys. 

                 Finally, a quick thank you to the bar crew (Heather, 
Julie, Krista & Traci) for a job well done.  

Also a special thanks to Past Commodore Rick Wagner and Rear 
Commodore Tony Blank for your knowledge and efforts in 
helping me pull this off.    

                                                                                                                             

 Jeff Durbin                                                                                                                  

2015 Homecoming Chairman 





                    Special Announcements 

Did You Know…. 

Dock poles need to out  by November 15th 

The Commodore shall call a special meeting at the written request of 
five or more active members. Notice of time and purpose of such 
meeting shall be mailed to all active members. 

 

We need some one to “Step Up” for Rear Commodore. Please 
contact any member of the Bridge for consideration. 

Nominations for 2016 

 

Vice Commodore Doug LaLonde for Commodore 

Rear Commodore Tony Blank for Vice Commodore 

Taking Nominations for Rear Commodore 

Recording Secretary Scott Kneisel for Recording Secretary 

Financial Secretary Don Newman Jr for Financial 
Secretary 

Treasurer Tricia Dunn for Treasurer 

 

Board of Trustees 

Al Bremer 

Chuck Shanteau 

Dave Scardina 

Timothy Krell 

David Krell 

Doug Barry 

Colleen Cashman 



The Deadline for the Bay Views  

Is the 20th of each month.  Articles submitted 
after the 20th may be omitted from that months 
issue.  If possible send all reports, notices, fly-
ers, etc. to: nemo@bex.net and/or rogerjhoff-
man@outlook.com 

October 

Birthdays 

 
 

01 Randolph Bachman 

01 Ken Miller 

03 Tyler Butler 

04 Daniel Hannon 

07 Harvey Knaggs 

08 Colleen Cashman 

10 Todd Hoste 

11 Joseph McCowan 

12 Donald Newman 

12 David Schafer 

13 Ted Beitelschees 

14 Jeff Durbin 

16 David Brown 

16 Lloyd Hammons 

17 Jeff Palmer 

17 Francis Reno 

18 Steven Schmitt 

19 Susan Kroma 

20 James Clemens 

20 Rose Katich 

21 Greg Drennen 

22 Robert Hanf 

23 Charles Gallagher 

23 Steve Sadowski 

24 Robert Mix 

24 Joann Rouse 

28 Christopher Sparks 

30 Gary Hensley 

30 Chad Pietkowski 

31     Rory Hand 

Gas Dock Hours -  
As of Wednesday September 16th we will have 
attended Gas Dock Staff at BVYC as follows : 

Wednesday   3 PM to 7 PM 

Friday           3 PM to 7 PM 

Saturday and Sunday  10AM to 7 PM 

 Please remember the gas dock could close during inclement 

Bay View Yacht Club 

Bar Hours 

Starting October 1
st
 2015 

 

Monday     3 pm - 11pm 

Tuesday    3 pm - 11pm 

Wednesday  3 pm - 11pm 

Thursday  3 pm - 11pm 

Friday   1 pm – 1 am 

Saturday  1 pm – 1 am 

Sunday   1 pm - 11pm  

 

During the week the bar may close ear-
ly if no members are present. Please 
call ahead if arriving late during the 

week. 









Bay Views Advertising 

ATTENTION: New lower AD Prices  >>  Business Card Size Ads $50.00 Per Year. Partial Year 
$5.00 Per Month. 

The Bay Views Is Sent To All BVYC Members and AYC Clubs, by U.S. Mail And Is Also On Our Website: 
www.bvyc.org. Send info to: rogerjhoffman@outlook.com and/or nemo@bex.net. All advertisements must 
be paid in advance of being published. 

Please forward payment for the 2012 advertisements to be published beginning in January. 

2015 Officers 

 

Commodore         Colleen Cashman 

 

Vice Commodore        Douglas LaLonde 

Rear Commodore        Anthony Blank 

Recording Secretary     P/C Scott Kneisel 

Financial Secretary       Donald Newman Jr 

Treasurer          Tricia Dunn 

Board of Trustees 

 

Board Chairman – John (Woody) Wlodarczyk 

Vice Chairman - Alan Ellison 

Secretary – Dave Scardina 

Commodore Colleen Cashman 

Al Bremer 

Mike Collins 

Chuck Shanteau 

Alternate - Timothy Krell 

 


